
 

Ext 236 
e-mail: jgoudy@scottpetrie.com 

 
July 17, 2013 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Attention:  Sheri Young, Secretary 
National Energy Board 
444 – 7th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB   T2P 0X8 
 
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
RE: Enbridge Pipelines Inc. Line 9B Reversal and Line 9 Capacity Expansion Project 
 Hearing Order OH-002-2013; Application File OF-Fac-Oil-E101-2012-01 02 
 OPLA – Reply Submissions re motion to compel answers to information requests  

 
 
I am counsel for the Ontario Pipeline Landowners Association (OPLA) in respect of the above noted 
proceeding.  Please find enclosed for filing OPLA’s reply submissions in respect of its motion to compel 
Enbridge to provide full and adequate responses to OPLA information requests. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

 
John D. Goudy 
 
Encl. 
 
c.c.: Parties to OH-002-2013, via email notification 


